JOIN US FOR AN INFORMATIVE SESSION TO SUPPORT YOUR
NEW KINDERGARTENER. PLEASE ATTEND THIS EVENT TO
START THE KINDERGARTEN YEAR OFF RIGHT!

Meet Kindergarten staff
and Principal

School Tour

Thursday, August 15, 2024
6:00 p.m. to 7:30 p.m.

If you have any questions, please contact Dr. Campbell
at 614-365-5349.



